
Sobhandeb Chattopadhyay 
Minister-in-Charge 

Agriculture Department 
Government of West Bengal 

OF WES 

t, 7- (-24 

Sanan Dear 

I express my sincere thanks and gratitude for your letter dated 03.05.2021. 

Let me also appreciate the effort on your part in social services for the 

betterment of the needy and the downtrodden. Especially, the way you stood 

by the side of our people during this tough time of COVID-19 pandemic is 

exemplary. I pray for all prosperity of your organization. 

I hope that we will continue to get all co-operation from your community in 

the days ahead. I assure you of my full support whenever required. 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

(Sobhandeb Chattopadhyay) 

Shri Satnam Singh Ahluwalia 

Chairman, IHA Foundation 

General Secretary Gurdwara Behala Kolkata 
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